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Millarville... Motorists are advised that Highway 549 near Millarville is closed until further
notice due to flooding.

The closure affects the highway at its southern junction with Highway 22 north of Millarville.
Traffic is being detoured on a local road to the west.

Highway 22 is also threatened by flood waters and closure is a possibility. The highway is still
passable at reduced speeds, but motorists are advised to avoid the area.

A further advisory will be issued when the highway reopens.
-30-

Media inquiries may be directed to:
Trent Bancarz

Communications

Alberta Transportation

780-427-0623

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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